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Carsten storm earned his Ph.D. in Sinology from the University of 
Cologne with a book on representations of crime and justice in crime fiction 
of the Ming- and Qing dynasties. He was lecturer at the Institute for Modern 
China Studies at the University of Cologne and participatet as lecturer with 
the ICCD Project at Dresden University of Technology. Prof. Storm currently 
teaches at FAU Erlangen-Nürnberg and his field of interest covers modern and 
classic literature in China and Taiwan, identity research and pre-modern and 
modern history of ideas.

Malaysian born Li Yongping belongs to the vanguard of Taiwan’s modernist 
authors. Despite his acclaimed status within modern literary history, academic 
work on Li Yongping is relatively rare and concentrates rather on his later novels.
 
The Jiling Chronicles (Jiling chunqiu 吉陵春秋) are structured along a complex 
matrix of space and time set in the imaginary town of Jiling that is often 
analyzed as symbolizing a degenerated Sino-Taiwanese village of a rather 
vague geographical and temporal setting. Furthermore, in a disturbing way 
the description of Jiling alludes to an archetype of Chinese historiography: 
the Spring and Autumn Annals (Chunqiu 春秋). Nonetheless, strategies of 
“mapping” have regularly been applied in academic debate, for instance in 
aligning and comparing the novel with other place-related novels, e.g. of 
the mainland native soil genre (Wang De-wei). On a comparative level, other 
Taiwanese novels with a strong focus on single places may be taken into 
account, like Li Ang’s 李昂 depictions of Lugang 鹿港 or Li Qiao’s of Fanzai lin 
蕃仔林. Different from Jiling, all these are, however, also real places.
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